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The Finnish Meteorological Institute and the Sodankylä Geophysical Observatory of the Oulu University carry out measurements at seven repeat stations in Finland and in Estonia. Only one is a pure repeat station and all the others are IMAGE stations equipped with permanent three-component magnetometers. Some of the stations have several years of secular data (Virolahti, OUJ, TAR) but most of them have proper data of only couple of years.

The repeat station can be divided in three groups with respect to the reduction possibilities. The most southern stations TAR and Virolahti can be regarded as low-latitude station and the reduction is straightforward and easy. The stations HAN, MEK and OUJ are sub-auroral and the low-latitude reduction methods meet already problems. The most northern stations PEL and KEV locate in the auroral region and totally other methods for reduction need to be used.

